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Recent News

Dates for your diary

Monday 12th June – Year 7, 8, 9 Assessment Week begins
Monday 26th June – Year 10 Mock Examinations begin
Friday 30th June – Staff Inset Day

Oxford Graduates 

History Conference
Year 10 and 11 students had a visit from history exam expert,
Malcolm Chandler. The history conference provided students
with valuable exam tips and advice that will improve the
quality of their exam answers. 

Strengthening Minds 

An fantastic group of Year 8 students graduated from Oxford
University last week! The widening participation programme aims to
build our students' aspirations, inspiring them to explore further
study at university after 6th Form. They experienced Oxford
University lectures, museums, tours of colleges and met current
students to get a full taste of university life.

A group of Year 7 students completed a Strengthening Minds
Positive Behaviour and Wellbeing Programme. The topics they
covered ranged from Understanding Emotions to Meditation,
some of which were new and exciting for them. Well done to all
involved!



Positive Promise

Rooting for Year 11

Coursework Champions 

Our Year 10 Fine Art GCSE students continue to
impress  us with their stunning artist experiments

as part of their sustained project.  We are very
excited to see how their projects develop further.

A group of Year 11 students headed off for a weekend at PGL. This residential,
aimed at helping them to secure grades 7-9, was hard work! 
Students worked hard in sessions, exploring their literature texts in detail
before sitting a 2 hour 15 minute exam on Sunday morning!

Year 11 English Residential

This year's  GCSE exams are underway  and Year 11 have risen
to the challenge! 
From revision breakfasts to after-school intervention, they
have demonstrated their aspiration and resilience for all to
see. 
A huge well done, Year 11. Keep up the incredible work.

We awarded  just under 20,000 positives  this fortnight. 
 With the reward trips in sight, the school has been
buzzing with conversations surrounding positive points.
Our top 3 performing Learning Families were 7BMA, 9VCH
and 9GAH. Let's keep up with the positive power! 

 We worked with other state and private schools in Southwark
on a 6-month project to increase awareness of sustainability
through our "Re-Project" campaign. The conference, co-
hosted by Greta, allowed schools to pitch their ideas and
actions they had taken to promote sustainability.

SSLP Sustainability Conference

This week a group of Year 10 students took part in a workshop in
preparation for their visit to Bloomberg after half-term. Each student
involved has to produce a 1-minute news story that they will film when
there.  The news stories will all relate to different aspects of the next
part of our school’s future. As part of this, the students were able to
visit the new school building and view interior and branding concepts. 

Year 10 Journalism Workshop


